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Bethel Youth Football & Competitive Cheerleading 		            http://bethelbobcats.com
PO Box 417
Bethel, CT 0680


Bethel Youth Football May Meeting
5-16-2012 8:00pm 
Bethel Municipal Center
1. Call to Order 8:15 pm
2. New Members
3. Secretary’s report (Heather)
[bookmark: _GoBack]April minutes posted to website: Motion to accept: Joe    Second: Chrissy
4. Treasurer’s Report: (Alan)
Report from April and May Motion to accept: Joe Second: Chrissy
5. League Report: (Alan attended)
Here are my notes from the meeting tonight:

Demonstration from Swink TV - you can upload game film and within 48 hours they tag each clip with play descriptions for offense, defense, special teams, players, etc.  It gets linked to your website so that only your team has access. Cost is $600 per team.  You can sell advertising on it which they claim will reduce the cost.  I can give you the guys card as he said he will do one for free to show the benefits to see if you can sell to parents.  Deadline is August 1st.

All towns must submit bylaws to Colonial by May 31st.

Lake Compounce fundraiser is Saturday, July 14 2-6pm for Colonial.  Cost is $50 per person which includes the day at Lake Compounce, parking, a pass to come back another day for free, and lunch.  $11 of each $50 is profit for Colonial which should eventually go back to towns.  They think they may ask for a minimum of 10 tickets sold from each organization.

Football registration update - all towns would like to field one team at each level, except for the following exceptions:  Bridgeport may have three 7th grade teams; New Milford might not have 8th or 4th grade; Norwalk will have 2 teams from 5th through 8th grade; Oxford will most likely only have 6th, 7th and 8th grade; Shelton will probably have two 6th grade and two 8th grade teams.  Danbury has not had a first registration yet.

7 x 7 league - Colonial's is in Danbury on Saturday, June 30th. This is the same day as a 7 x 7 league in Weston and no Colonial members are allowed to compete in Weston.  An email was sent out with paperwork the other day. Their will be teams for the 5, 6, 7 and 8th grade level (based on grade in fall 2012).  They may open it up to the Taconic league (NY teams).  $150 per team - registration due June 5th.

At the next meeting the three coaches who put in for coaching the 8th grade all star team in Florida will present why they should coach - Emmus from Bridgeport, Mark johnson, and Pat Smith.
Comments, questions, concerns about league report
6. Cheer Report (Janet) Starting this season, If you win at nationals you MUST go up a level. If there are 3 or 4 on the same team, team must go up to a harder cheer level.
7. We are hosting the next league meeting and have contacted The Putnam House to host. The Meeting is Wednesday June 6th at 7pm. If the Putnam House falls through we will most likely use BHS. We are also going to offer our facilities for the Scheduling meetings that are upcoming. Need motion to accept league and cheer report____Joe_______________ Second:__Chrissy______________
Gridiron club meeting on Monday. There will be no Spring Practice. Season will start earlier. Wilton Camp will be from 8/6 to 8/10. Need to get some firm dates for coaches clinics.
8. Equipment Update: Everything has been ordered need date for equipment pick-up. Is it possible to do July 19,2012 from 5 -8pm (need another date as well. We must have coaches available for this event.
9. Parade Update: Parade was A HUGE success! 
10. Old Business: 
Scholarship winners: The names are:
Katherine Filer - University of Rhode Island
Amanda Johnson - Castleton State College
Note: we can set whatever criteria and make an application for whatever we deem necessary. We just have to give it to the Student services. Scholarship committee will continue to work on this. We will make presentation on May 31 to the students.
11. New Business:
Registration 9am- 1pm on Saturday
Dr. Gombos will make announcements at Johnson will also hand out fliers for Friday
We will be on the Patch Christine Rose is going to post our flier. Need to hand out fliers and recruit at every level. We will be on Dr. Smiths newsletter. They cannot send out a separate mailer. 
       Head Coaches need to have their assistants for next meeting. The assistant coaches need to be    voted on by the membership. All coaches need NYSCA certification. Head Coaches need first aid and CPR. 
We need to get going on fundraising. Any Ideas? Peachwave night?
There will be a 7 on 7 meeting directly after this meeting. If you are interested please stay to help plan.
12. Next meeting June 20 8pm
13. Motion to adjourn 9:00pm

* Equipment pickup date- July 24 at Benett Park
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